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Sunrise Lakes Phase IV Recreation Association


December 4th 2024

Dear Residents,

         The pool at Satellite 2 will be closed on January 6th (Monday) 2025 for resurfacing. If all goes well, we hope to re-open the pool in 2-3 weeks.
          The Satellite Clubhouse will remain open for Residents to use.

         
           We apologize for the inconvenience.

Thank you!
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